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Baptism 

Instruction is required for all parents seeking  

baptism of their child. Please contact the Rectory. 
 

Care of the Sick 

Please advise us of parishioners who are sick that 

we may keep them in prayer. We would also like 

to bring the Eucharist to those who cannot 

celebrate Mass with us in church. 
 

Confidential Prayer Line 

To add intentions call Ellen Calamari at 978-660-

3818 or the Rectory at 978-464-2871. 
 

Marriage 

Interviews, instruction and Pre-Cana are required. 

Please contact the Rectory at least one year in 

advance.  
 

Programs 

- Adult Bible Study 

Please contact the Rectory for class schedule. 
 

- Alcoholics Anonymous Meeting 

Wednesdays at 8:00 pm in the Parish Hall. 
 

- Reconciliation/Confession 

Saturday -4:00-4:30  pm at the church or  
by appointment. 

MEETINGS 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

Development Committee  

978-464-2871 
 

Finance Council 

Chairperson: Gerald Gates (978) 464-5636 
 

Education Committee 

(978) 464-2871 
 

Liturgical Committee 

(978) 464-2871 
 

Evangelization & Outreach Committee 

(978) 464-2871 

SCHEDULE/MASSES 

Mon—Wed, Friday. ..................... 8:30 am 

Saturday  .....................................  4:30 pm 

Sunday  ........................... 8:30 & 10:30 am 
 

 Holy Days/Feast Day 8:30 am & 7:00 pm 

Your talents are welcome. We encourage you to call a ministry chairperson to find out more about our on-going programs. 
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Saturday, May 4th   
4:00-4:30 PM Confessions   
 4:30 PM For the Holy Souls  
Sunday, May 5th 
 8:30 AM  Unrequested 
 10:30 AM Harold & Ruth Rehrauer, 60th  

Anniversary, requested by the 
Schmitt Family 

Monday, May 6th 
 8:30 AM Unrequested 
Tuesday, May 7th 
 8:30 AM For the Intentions on our Prayer Line 

and in our Prayer Intention Book 
Wednesday, May 8th 
 8:30 AM Unrequested 
Friday, May 10th  
 8:30 AM For the Holy Souls   
Saturday, May 11th 
4:00-4:30 PM Confessions  
 4:30 PM For all Mothers, Living and Deceased 
Sunday, May 12th 
 8:30 AM  For all Mothers, Living and Deceased 
 10:30 AM Louise Schmitt, requested by the 

Schmitt Family 

Third Sunday of Easter 
 

May 5, 2019 
 

Dear Friends, 
 

 In today’s gospel reading from John, we listen as 
another resurrection appearance to some of the apostles 
is described for us.  The Lord appeared to them at the 
Sea of Tiberius in Galilee.   After eating with them, Jesus 
asked Simon Peter three times, “Simon, Son of John, do 
you love me more than these?”  He answered each 
question, “Yes Lord, you know that I love you.”  Jesus 
continued by saying to Peter, “Feed my lambs, feed my 
sheep, tend my sheep.”  Finally, Jesus explained to Peter 
the way in which he would die and urged him to “Follow 
me.” 
 Later, Peter understood as leader of the apostles 
that he had to shepherd the others.  After receiving the 
Holy Spirit on Pentecost, this fisherman led the followers 
of Jesus in a devoted way.  His zeal for the faith was 
extraordinary.  As he shared Jesus’ message of love and 
mercy, Peter protected the believers while helping them 
to deal with the persecution they were experiencing.  
Eventually, Peter went to Rome, where his crucifixion 
glorified God.    
 As Christian believers, may we be inspired by the 
life of St. Peter.  This apostle was very human and at 
times struggled with his weaknesses as we all do.  
However, he never let himself be overcome by his human 
failures.  He was devoted to Jesus and trusted in the 
Lord.  After denying that he knew Jesus three times 
during Jesus’ passion, Peter believed that the Lord 
would forgive him.  In a similar way, may we seek out 
the Lord’s mercy, love, and forgiveness. 
 Let us pray to St. Peter invoking him to intercede 
for us before the throne of God.  As we experience our 
own journeys of faith, may we embrace St. Peter’s zeal 
for Jesus’ message, loving the Lord as he did. 
 
 

     Fr. Ed 

FIRST EUCHARIST:  The students in our First 
Eucharist Program  will meet for class this Sunday,  
May 5th following the 8:30 Mass.  On Wednesday, 
May 8th, the students will have rehearsal from 3:45 
to 5:00 pm.  The completed banners will be due at 
this time. 
     Next Sunday, May 12th, at the 10:30 am Mass, 
we will have the Celebration of First Eucharist 
and the Crowning of Mary.  Please pray for these 
children and their families.   

Our Religious Ed Program 2019 will be held  July 
22nd through 26th, and July 29th through 
August 2nd.  You must attend both weeks to meet 
the requirements.  

PARTNERS IN CHARITY 2019 
 

    At the time of publishing this bulletin, our parish had 
raised $32,030 toward our goal of $36,100 in the Annual 
Partners in Charity Appeal.  If you have not yet 
contributed, pledge envelopes are available in the pews.  
Once completed, please place the envelope in the 
collection basket.  You can also donate on-line at 
www.partners-charity.net.  Thank you for your 
generosity. 

CAPT CHRISTOPHER SULLIVAN  
LIBERTY SCHOLARSHIP 

Applications are being accepted for this $1,000 
scholarship.  The applicant must be a Princeton 
resident who has completed one year of post-
secondary education.  Please visit 
www.town.princeton.ma.us, for an application.  All 
applications must be received by May 15.  Send to: 
The Captain Christopher J. Sullivan Committee, PO 
Box 164, Princeton. 



 

DONATIONS FOR NOTRE DAME IN PARIS 
 

Individuals interested in making a donation to help 
rebuild Notre Dame Cathedral in Paris can do so by 
clicking on the Notre Dame banner at 
www.worcesterdiocese.org.  The Basilica in 
Washington DC is coordinating the collection on behalf 
of the U.S. Conference of Catholic Bishops. 

FINANCE REPORT 
Due to the publication schedules, the finance report for 
the weekend of April 27-28, 2019, will be printed in an 
upcoming bulletin.   

INTERNET SAFETY FOR KIDS 
 

The internet has become the new schoolyard for child 
molesters seeking girls or boys to victimize.  Internet 
“chat rooms” provide a teenager with an opportunity to 
engage in a “live” conversation with friends from 
school or church, or with other teenagers from around 
the world.  A chat room is similar to an old-style 
telephone party line, except that the teens are typing.  
Law enforcement has found that child molesters use 
chat rooms to gain easy and safe access to teens.  
Because of the seemingly caring and seductive talent of 
child molesters, teenagers should be warned that when 
they are in a chat room, they should never provide 
anyone with private information, personal information, 
and especially their specific physical location.  For 
particular help, you may contact the Office for Healing 
and Prevention at 508-929-4363.   

FOOD PANTRY REMINDER 
 

With the school year coming to an end, the kids no 
longer will have lunch provided at school.  Therefore, 
the demand for food from the pantry increases.  Please 
consider helping out by bringing your donations of non
-perishable food items and leaving them in the cry 
room.  Donations are picked up every third Sunday of 
the month.  Thank you again to all who continue to 
support our Food Pantry Ministry. 

EASTER FLOWERS 
 

Thank you to all who so generously donated to 
the Easter Flower fund.  A list of all who 
donated, as well as the loved ones remembered, 
is located on the table at the back of Church.  
Please feel free to take one.   


